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For the attention of: X-COM Participants 
 

Priority: LOW 

Re:  XCOM: suspension of the non guaranteed 

market section and OTC  

 
 
Dear Client,  

 

We inform you that starting from 2 August 2018 the operations of OTC and non-guaranteed 

transactions of the X-COM Collateral Management Service will be suspended until further market 

notice by Monte Titoli. 

Therefore, as from that date, the validity of the rules relating contained in the Regulations and in 

the instructions of the Service is suspended. The provisions subject to suspension were 

specifically highlighted in the documents published on the Monte Titoli website. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

salesteam 
e-mail: salesteam@lseg.com 

 
 


